
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALKATHON / X - COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS ï Thursday March 29 2018 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian 

 

Canberra Highôs annual WALKATHON / X-COUNTRY will be held on Thursday March 29 

2018.  All students are expected to attend (there will be no supervision back at school).  

The event will include a walk/run from Canberra High School to the Yarralumla Woolshed in 

Curtin followed by a BBQ and free time for the students to involve themselves in outdoor 

games or take part in a bush dance. 

 

All Students will attend school at the usual time at 8.40 and go to ACE. Those participating 

in the X-COUNTRY will need to get their name marked off in ACE class and then head 

straight to the gym at 8.40am with their bags. At the end of an extended ACE (9:00am), all 

NON RUNNERS will  then make their way to the Hall to sit in Year Groups where final 

instructions will be given. Staff will be supervising at all points along the course and at the 

Woolshed.  

 

A cost of $6 for a return charter bus back to school (2.00pm) and for the hire of the bush 

band/venue will be collected in ACE on the morning of the event (if payment of $6 is a 

problem, please call one of the organising teachers). Students will be invited to buy sausage 

sandwiches and juice/water when they arrive at the woolshed. The cost of this will be $2 for a 

sausage sandwich and $1 for a drink. We will cater for vegetarian and halal dietary 

requirements on the day. There will be water available at the woolshed and at the 6km mark 

of the cross country course.  

 

All students are responsible for bringing their own fluid for rehydration and snacks. 

The drink and sausage sandwich may not be sufficient to replace energy levels required 

during the day. Being a Sun Smart School, we expect all students to apply sun 

protection cream regularly, to wear a hat and a shirt - preferably with collar and 

sleeves. Students are also responsible for bringing suitable clothing, i.e. lightweight, 

warm clothing. 

 

WET WEATHER ARRANGEMENTS: In case of rain, announcements will be made on the 

school website and radio stations FM104.7 and FM106.3 from 7.30am onwards. If the 

Walkathon is postponed the school will run a normal Friday week A Timetable. 

Parents who would like to participate in this event as officials or as participants are most 

welcome.  Please call one of the organising teachers for more information. 

 

Jace Iemma, Scott Dziubinski, Sarah Crittenden & Graeme Lambert 

Organising Teachers (61420823)  



 
 


